

Environmental Consultants

PO Box 489, Dunedin 9054 New Zealand

Tel: +64 3 477 7884 Fax: +64 3 477 7691

26 May 2016

Our ref: 6900

Greater Wellington Regional Council P O Box 11646
WELLINGTON 6142

Attention: Jude Chittock

Dear Jude

RE: REQUEST FOR PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

On 29th April 2016 Wellington International Airport Limited (WIAL) lodged an application for resource consents with both Wellington City Council and Greater Wellington Regional Council for activities associated with the construction, operation and maintenance of its proposed runway extension. The application was subsequently accepted for processing by both Councils.

On behalf of WIAL and in accordance with section 95A(2)(b) of the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA), we wish to advise that the applicant requests that the application is publicly notified.

Given the likely public interest in the application it is considered that this is the most appropriate course of action, and expect that public notification can occur reasonably soon after the request for information has been responded to.

Yours sincerely,

MITCHELL PARTNERSHIPS LIMITED

J KYLE

Email: john.kyle@mitchellpartnerships.co.nz

cc: P Daly Wellington City Council

Tel: +64 9 486 5773 Fax: +64 9 486 6711